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ǱURǸȂY ǥAșǯȍȓG ǺǬMȈS 

A Word from our CEOé Larni Baird 

I for one am looking forward to warmer 

months and loving seeing the beautiful 

trees on the grounds of Murray House 

flower with their pink blossoms! It would 

also be lovely for some nicer weather for 

residents to enjoy the outside areas a bit 

more. Over the next months we are     

hoping to spend a bit of time looking at our outdoor spaces and 

exploring opportunities to increase its useability and stimulation 

for residents. I invite the residents, families, staff and the broader community to put forward 

any suggestions that may help us with actualising this.  

We have recently welcomed new residents to our Murray House family and have been fully 

occupied, although we now have a vacancy in one of our respite rooms due to repairs   

needed. Achieving occupancy will allow us to have a clearer picture of the financial and 

service model for Murray House as we move into a new financial year and tackle the    

tightening of the aged care funding.  

All involved with Murray House would like to express massive appreciation to our local 

emergency services! We had a small contained fire last Thursday night and were amazed at 

the response and professionalism from all the services that attended. I feel so privileged to 

be part a small community where we have such commitment and dedication despite the 

pressure on resources ï I cannot express that value of their services when needed. Having 

said that, I am also impressed in the fire retardant properties and systems in place at Murray 

House and the incident showed how safe the building and residents are from such events. 

Thank you to all involved.   

Larni 
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Care Managerôs Snippet ... Bev Schilling 

Good morning, 

I find it intriguing that the ducks appear to have a circuit. This week they are back 

in front of Murray House and one has to watch where one walks. I have seen them 

in the afternoons enjoying a dip in the Shire swimming pool. On the weekend they 

were leaving their ñfootprintò down at the Junction. What a life these Wentworth 

ducks have. Swimming, strolls and sightseeing. 

We have been able to provide the large screen TV for Pearl wing residents due to 

the generous donation from the Murray House Board Fundraising committee, most 

ably chaired by Marg Smith. Once again the Fundraising committee has indicated 

that they will provide funds for a new ñTilt-In Space ñ shower chair which will 

enable residents who require a bit more upper body support to have the pleasure of 

a shower in a more supportive manner. The chair will be arriving this week. 

As is the case where large work forces are concerned, we have again seen some staff leave and some new 

faces appear. Julie McGowan and Rachael are no longer with us. Lauren, Natalie and Lisa have joined the 

Care staff. We have had the pleasure of assisting Angel and May with their placements prior to them     

completing their courses and becoming PCAs.  

There are changes to the Aged Care Quality Standards which every Aged Care Facility must be compliant 

with, effective from July 2019. There will be some training involved within the next 9 months enabling all 

staff to be updated with these changes and how it impacts on care and documentation. 

On the improvement side of things which have related to suggestions from staff and families, there has 

been a solar- sensor operated lamp placed near the parking bays at the front of Murray House that ensures 

that the parking area is lit up for the staff entering or leaving the building when natural lighting is poor. The 

Board is attending to a suggestion to have the first two parking bays dedicated to residents going on outings 

or coming home (closer to the front door). The Board is 

also considering a suggestion to increase the breadth of 

the sloping concrete to the road in front of the entrance, 

thus making it safer for residents to transfer from the    

vehicles to the pathway.  

My trip to Canada was tremendous. The scenery was 

beautiful and breathtaking. One morning we got up at 

4.30 am to drive to a lake and take pictures of the sun    

rising over the peaks and lighting up the opposite      

mountains. Another highlight was the Calgary Stampede, 

for the bronc/bull riding and also the massive Dodge 

Rams,  F250s and 350s on show. All that chrome was               

mesmerising. All I can say is, if you get the chance to go 

to Canada, do it. 

All the best, Bev 


